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Subject: Eighth EASA Rotorcraft Symposium - Call for papers

Dear Sir, Madam,

The Eighth EASA Rotorcraft Symposium is scheduled to be held at the Pullman Hotel in
Cologne, Germany, on 3 and 4 December 2014.

The EASA Rotorcraft Symposium is the European forum for the rotary wing community where
Authorities, Industry, Operators and Pilots are invited to present and discuss the recent
achievements in the field and share the future vision about a common strategy of rotorcraft
airworthiness and operations for the promotion of Aviation Safety.

As in previous years, please send your valuable proposal to the Agency. Papers are welcomed
in the areas of safety, certification, operations, regulation development, and in particular on
human factors.

By 20 September 2014, kindly send your contribution consisting in a title plus an abstract of
approximately 300 words. Following an internal review of the proposals, the Agency will
promptly notify selected speakers who will need to provide their final version not later than 8
November 2014.

Detailed information on date, venue and programme of the Symposium will
on the EASA Website (Events): http ://easa.eurona.eu/events/events.Dhp.

be made available

Please forward your abstract and any further questions
max.romano@easa.eurona.eu phone: +49 221 89990 4345.

Yours sincerely,
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